
 

Carolyn Eslick 

replied 
6 days ago (Tue, 15 Dec 2020 at 4:08 PM) 

To: "PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

Attached is the letter regarding the complaint.  Please recognize that the account has been set up, 

File C-1 Co-3 and C-4 have been filed. 

 

Thank you, 

Carolyn Eslick 

 

To Whom it May Concern, 

Regarding the complaint filed by Alex Bond concerning a $15,000 Surplus Account donation to HROC: 

1) The amount of $15,000 was donated on August 4, 2020. My C4 dated 9-2 (attached) shows this 

contribution disclosed on this report. This was more than 21 days from the November 3, 2020 

election. I have no control over when HROC filed their receipt of funds. 

2) The money was sent from Carolyn Eslick Campaign Surplus fund. I was not aware that I needed 

to set this account up with a new C-1.  My Campaign PDC records do show this recorded as a 

Surplus Funds contribution to HROC. There was no effort made to hide or deceive where the 

money was going, nor for what purpose.  

Please accept my apology for the procedural error on my part. Let me know if I need to do anything on 

my end to rectify the filing for the 2020 campaign records. 

Sincerely, 

Representative Carolyn Eslick 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13022013065
https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13022013065

